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11th October 2018  

          
 
Dear Parents  
 

Harvest Activities         
 
We would like to invite you to join us at school as we celebrate Harvest.  We have various 
activities planned for both the pupils and families.  
 
Parent & Pupil Art Afternoon Tuesday 23rd October     

  
Please join us at 1.30pm on Tuesday 23rd October in our new Art Room to create some 

autumn artwork with your child.                                       
 
We are also running a ‘Best Vegetable Animal’ competition……for example can you make 
a hippo out of a potato, a giraffe out of a carrot or a mouse out of a mushroom!  Put on your 
thinking caps and get creative with your child(ren) at home.   
 
All entries need to be in school for 9am Tuesday 23rd October.  There will be small prize 
for each entry. 

                                 
 
Harvest Festival Performance followed by Homemade Soup & Bread  
Thursday 25th October 2018  

                                                                                                                                                        
We would love for you to join us at our Harvest Festival at 11am on Thursday 25th.   
The children have written their own version of an Aesop’s fable.  
  
Once the performance is finished you are welcome to join us for Homemade Vegetable 
soup, which will include some of the fresh produce the children have grown in our school 
vegetable patch, such as, leeks, tomatoes, chives, sweetcorn, rosemary and parsley.  
 
Could you please return the reply slip on the attached flyer so we have an idea of quantities 
needed.  
 

Kind Regards,                    
 

                                                                                               
                                                                                                                                 

Samantha Mason                                                                                                  
Headteacher   
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